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Viking Band, 
We have finally reached what would have been our final week of normal school.  I still 
cannot believe that the year ended the way that it did, but I applaud all of you for sticking 
through the craziness and making it to the end. 
Here are a few items to wrap up the school year: 
 
BAND AWARDS 
We will be communicating with students this week who are recipients of a band award this 
year.  Please be on the lookout for additional information! 
 
SPRING TRIP REFUNDS 
If you missed attending either of the days to pick up refunds, you may pick up your refund 
in the front office beginning on Tuesday, May 19th.   
 
SUMMER COMMUNICATION 
With the uncertainty of the summer and fall, we will continue to offer our communication 
through our band website and our band Facebook page.   
 
Website:  www.lagovistabands.com 
Facebook Page:  Search and Join “Lago Vista Band Boosters.” 
 
 
 
Much love and distant hugs – and please wash your hands, 
Mr. D 
 
 


